
Open Space Committee            March 5, 2009     7:30 p.m. 
 
 
Members present:  Joan Morton, Brian Reynolds, Linda Grubb, Mike Schroeder, Don 
Foster 
Members absent:  Jaime Velazques, Mike Renzi 
 
Minutes for February 5 read.  Joan moved to accept, Brian seconded. Vote unanimous 
 
Reviewed OS plan assignments:  Joan turned in revised Community Goals.  She will be 
reviewing parts of Section 5 with Jaime.  Don turned in the survey.  He still has his part 
of Section 3 to complete.  Mike turned in Section 4 on CD, some parts still needing work. 
CD’s for Lakeville PPA/PPA and the Regional Open Space Plan are ready for posting on 
the town web site. 
Our email address: openspace@lakevillema.org. 
 
Linda has written a letter to C. Marre, the director of TRWA to request an extension for 
spending our TRWA grant money for OS Plan printing costs. 
We will not try to do any more forums for public input on the Open Space Plan but will 
publicize our website, how to access it and the importance of open space and recreation 
plans. 
 
We are still working on taking photos pertaining to Parks and Recreation for the Town 
web page. 
 
To get the ball rolling on the Action Plan we will each prepare a revised Action Plan for 
next meeting. 
 
Horsley-Whitten is looking for 2 communities to work with them to develop laws and 
regulations for water protection.  They would like to work with Lakeville.  Don moved 
that we promote this, Joan seconded. Vote unanimous.  We will notify Joanne Michaud 
that we want it to happen and will recommend it to Selectmen.  There will be no cost to 
the community. 
 
Joanne has sent to NHESP a rare plant observation form for Sabatia Kennedyana found 
on Ted William’s Camp on the shore of Loon Pond. 
 
Mail included: a memo that 2009 annual Meeting warrant articles are due March 9, 
TRWA minigrant applications (we will not apply this year), the Farmland Valuation 
Advisory Commission’s recommended values for FY 2010, and a letter from  
EOT/Commuter Rail pertaining to workshops on sewer, water and housing, and 
economic development issues (we will let them know we are interested in attending). 
 
Next meeting will be April 9. 
9:10 p.m. Don moved to adjourn. Brian seconded. Meeting adjourned 
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